DCA Campaigns For Speed Indicators
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At a recent committee meeting it was decided that the DCA should ask the Council's
Highways Department to install 2 speed indicator signs, similar to the one near the scout hall in
Radyr
, located either side of the school on
Danescourt
Way.

Our request will offer £500 towards the cost of these signs as a way of the DCA
communicating it's support for speed eduction.

Also as suggested at the last PACT meeting the school could, with the support of the PCSO,
get the children to carry out a speed exercise a part of the curriculum, and they could write to us
with their findings. The school could also be approached to carry out a competition to draw a
slow sign. The prize being to have their drawing made into a road sign attached to the new
speed sign posts. This would generate good publicity for the school, the speeding problem and
a proactive DCA.

If you have any comments on this, or any other matter concerning Danescourt, then please g
et in touch
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